
Forever  Paws  Animal  Shelter
Annual  “Celebration  of
Giving”
Forever Paws Animal Shelter, Fall River, MA, will be having
their Annual “Celebration of Giving” buffet dinner and silent
auction on Friday, September 30th, from 6-10 pm, at Rachael’s
Lakeside, 950 State Rd., Dartmouth. MA.

This event will feature a tribute to Pat Casey, formerly of
the Fall River City Council, as our 2016, “Hearts for Paws
Humanitarian  Award  Recipient”.  Pat  Casey  has  contributed
immensely to the shelter over the years. We welcome all of
Pat’s  collegues,  friends  and  associates  to  join  us  in
celebrating  this  wonderful  achievement.

This  year  the  shelter  is  also  celebrating  its  20  year
Anniversary.  Highlights  and  accomplishments  from  these  20
years will be featured on a power point display that will be
shown throughout the evening. The silent auction will also go
on throughout the evening and will feature many high quality
items. Our accomplishments have only been possible because of
the generous support from many individuals and businesses in
our community. With this constant and loyal support, we are
able to continue with our mission : “To give at-risk animals a
forever home and a new leash on life”.

Tickets for the event are $45. For more information please
call: 508-678-0804 or visit www.foreverpaws.com.
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